
 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting July 2022 

 MCC Board Chairperson – Approval has been granted by CEO of CENT for Amber to 
continue in the position of chair for another 12 months. All Board Members present 
are in support of this. 

 MCC Board Secretary – following Rosalina Burrowes recent resignation from the 
Board, Kumarie has nominated as Secretary. All Board Members present are in 
support of this. 

 Congratulations to Craig Skinner appointed as Acting Deputy Principal – Pastoral 
Care and Kathryn Pettersen as Acting Assistant Principal – Religious Education for 
Semester 2 2022. 

 College Feast Day Mass and Celebrations to celebrate 10th year anniversary on 8th 
August 2022. 

 New security fence underway. 
 New Uniforms will be available by the start of Term 4 through Lowes Gateway. All 

shirts will be the same blue colour, with a slightly different cut with the female 
shirts. New PE uniforms will have more breathable fabric. College backpacks will be 
available. Price list provided to Board Members for review, with discounts available. 
The Board agreed upon the grace period for families to comply with new uniform. 

 Vape detectors to be installed in the school bathrooms. 
 Paving Fundraiser proposal – consensus of the Board to proceed with this. 


